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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 

Wednesday 21st October 2020 
 
 

Celebration Certificates: Week 7 
Today we celebrated the awesome efforts and achievements of: 

Buttercups: Arabella and Toby  Poppy: Jack and Minnie 
Willow: Alex and Darcy  Oakwood: Evie S and Dominic 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your incredible support as always this half-term. Your children 
have worked superbly and risen to the challenge of being back in school for full-
time learning after such a disrupted 2020 experience.  
 
We hope you enjoy the half-term break, remember school is closed for INSET on 
Monday 2nd November so we look forward to seeing everyone back on Tuesday 
3rd November for Autumn Term Part 2! 
 
Thank you for your amazing harvest donations. Many of your generous 
contributions will be heading to Burgess Hill Community Food Bank but they currently 

have a surplus supply of some foods. Fortunately, our friends from @UKHarvest are 
going to collect the remaining supplies from us on Friday to distribute much-needed 
items to people in need across the county. Please bring any final donations by 9am 
on Friday. 
 

Our Mission Is To Nourish Our Nation 
UKHarvest is a not-for-profit perishable food rescue operation and 
education charity, eliminating hunger and food waste, by: 

 Redistribution of quality excess food 
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West Sussex County Council 

 Providing education 
 Engagement with communities 
 Inspiring innovation 

 
We provide much-needed assistance to charities and vulnerable people, by collecting 
surplus food from all types of food providers, delivering it, direct and free of charge, to 
charities. We help nurture those most food insecure, to live well, age well and to help 
combat social isolation, through our education on reducing food waste and eating healthily. 
 

Virtual Harvest Assembly 
The children all enjoyed an online harvest service prepared for us by Liz Styles at The 
Point. We are all decorating leaves to say thank you for something. The leaves will 
then go on display to celebrate our harvest of thankfulness – we will send you 
pictures when the display is finished. If you or your children wish to enjoy Liz’s 
harvest assembly, please use the link below: 

 

https://youtu.be/1I3-d5M41kQ 

 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece,  
Headteacher 
 
 

https://youtu.be/1I3-d5M41kQ

